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Dear Andrew, 
 
RE: NATIONAL CONSTRUCTION CODE – TASMANIAN PROVISIONS 
 
 
On behalf of the Tasmanian Chapter of the Australian Institute of Architects, thank you for 
consulting us about the Tasmanian provisions of the National Construction Code. 

At this stage, our members have not identified the need for any changes to the Tasmanian 
variations and appendices in Volumes 1, 2 or 3, however we would appreciate being included 
in further consultation once any changes are drafted. 

 

Kind regards, 

 
 
 
 

Craig Rosevear RAIA               Jennifer Nichols  
President, Tasmanian Chapter   Executive Director, Tasmanian Chapter 
Australian Institute of Architects   Australian Institute of Architects 


